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FM 428 delivery point project awarded  

Construction to last six months   

 

AUBREY, TEXAS – The Mustang Special Utility District (SUD) Board of Directors on Monday 

awarded the FM 428 delivery point project.  

The project was awarded to Denton’s Wilson Contractor Services for $632,511. 

Mustang SUD will share the costs of the project with Upper Trinity River Water District 

(UTRWD). Mustang SUD would pay $308,659 and the UTRWD would pay $323,852.  

A delivery point is where Mustang SUD receives wholesale treated water from the UTRWD, 

which Mustang SUD is a member of.  

The UTRWD is scheduled to approve the item at its next board meeting.  

Mustang SUD General Manager Chris Boyd said the project will serve “all future growth” on the 

east side of the district.  



Construction is expected to last six months and should begin within the next month. The 

delivery point is located on FM 428, east of FM 1385.  

Follow Mustang SUD on Twitter at @mustangSUD, and like us on Facebook.  


